
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 9th June                       

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

 

As you will be aware, Year 6 will be performing their production of ‘Bugsy Malone to family and 

friends on Wednesday 16th July at The Bushell Hall, Solihull School.  We would really like you all 

to be there as the children will have been working very hard to put on a super show for you! 
 

The show will start promptly at 7:00pm and last for approximately an hour and a half with a 15 

minute interval.  To cover the costs of props/costumes, together with food for the Year 6 

Leavers Disco, and to make a donation to a charity of the children’s choice, we are asking for 

£1.50 per ticket.  Please note that there is a limit of 4 tickets per child due to the number 

of seats in the auditorium and admission will be by ticket only.  
 

Please pay on ParentPay or ask the office for a barcode. There is no need for a reply slip as 

tickets will be allocated based on the number you have paid for by Friday 20th June. 

 

If you require any special seating arrangements such as wheelchair access, please indicate this 

in the notes section when you pay online.  Apart from special access requirements, there will be 

no allocated seat numbers in the auditorium.  

 
 

Kindest Regards, 
 

 

The Year 6 Team 


